IMPORTANT SAFETY NOTICE

Waterway Plastics Recalls Spa Drain Suction Covers

Hazard: The drain suction cover can become disengaged from the spa wall,
posing an entrapment hazard to consumers.

Recalled product: Designer Pro Series suction covers with model number
640-52XX S installed in select spas manufactured from June 2011 to June 2013.

Remedy: Consumers should immediately stop using spas with the recalled drain
covers and call Waterway Plastics for inspection instructions. After Inspection,
Consumers will be sent a replacement free of charge for any loose or missing
covers.

Missing drain covers pose entrapment hazards to spa users.

For more information:

(866) 719-6044 or 01 (805) 504-0130

Monday through Friday 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. PT
www.waterwayplastics.com




